
Corrigendum 
 

The advertisements published in newspapers & also displayed in our 
Bank’s website on 21.11.2019(e auction dt 02.01.2020) and 30.11.2019 ( 
e auction dt 09.01.2020) regarding “Sale of Financial Assets to 
Banks/ARCs/NBFCs/FIs through e-Auction”, now stands withdrawn. 
Fresh advertisement will be published shortly. All the concerned may 
please note. 
 

                                                                                  Issued by 
Place: Mumbai                                                       Deputy General Manager (ARC) 
Date: 28.12.2019 
 


